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May 14, 2004 
 
Ms. Shari London      
ConocoPhillips Company     
P. O. Box 25376       
Santa Ana, CA 92799-5376 
 
Dear Ms. London: 
   
WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS AND MONITORING AND REPORTING PROGRAM 
FOR FORMER 76 STATION #3234, 13271 MOORPARK STREET, SHERMAN OAKS, 
CALIFORNIA (FILE NO. 914230325) 
 
Our letter of April 13, 2004, transmitted revised tentative Waste Discharge Requirements 
(WDRs) and a Monitoring and Reporting Program (MRP) for former 76 Station #3234. 
 
Pursuant to Division 7 of the California Water Code, this Regional Board at a public meeting held 
on May 6, 2004, reviewed the revised tentative WDRs and MRP, considered all factors in the 
case, and adopted WDRs Order No. R4-2004-0076 and MRP No. CI-8753 (copies enclosed) 
relative to this discharge.  Standard Provisions, which are a part of the WDRs, are also enclosed. 
 
You are required to implement the new Monitoring and Reporting Program No. CI-8753 on the 
effective date of Order No. R4-2004-0076. Your first monitoring report under these 
Requirements is due to this Regional Board by July 15, 2004.  All monitoring reports should be 
sent to the Regional Board, Attn: Information Technology Unit, and referenced to our 
Compliance File No. CI-8753. 
 
We are sending the WDRs and MRP to the discharger (ConocoPhillips Company) only.  For 
recipients on the mailing list, an electronic or hard copy of these enclosures will be furnished 
upon request.  If you have any questions or need additional information, please call Dr. Kwang-
il Lee at (213) 620-2269 or David Koo at (213) 620-6155. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Paula Rasmussen. Section Chief 
Enforcement and Groundwater Permitting 
 
 
 
 
 



Ms. Shari London May 14, 2004  
ConocoPhillips Company 
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Enclosures: 
1. Board WDRs Order No. R4-2004-0076 
2. MRP No. CI-8753 
3. Standard Provisions applicable to Waste Discharge Requirements (addressee only) 

 
cc: Robert Sams, State Water Resources Control Board, Office of Chief Counsel 
 Michael Lauffer, State Water Resources Control Board, Office of Chief Counsel 
 Vera Melnyk-Vecchio, State Department of Health Services, Drinking Water Field 
  Operations Branch 
 Mary Meyer, California Department of Fish & Game 
 Hari Patel, State Water Resources Control Board, Underground Storage Tank Cleanup 
  Fund 
 Bruce Mowry, Water Replenishment District of Southern California 
 David Soto, Los Angeles City Fire Department, Underground Storage Tank Program 
 Devin Slaven, Miller Brooks Environmental, Inc. 
 
  
 
 


